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Curriculum Newsletter for Spring 1 
 
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Welcome back and a happy new year to you all! We have had a lovely few days settling back into school life 
and talking about the wonderful experiences we have had over the Christmas period.  
 
Class Information 
 
In Reception class we have Mrs Renzulli joining us in the mornings to help us with our learning. She will be 
working alongside Ms Rowley and Miss Duffy. Mrs Renzulli will be teaching PE on a Thursday morning, please 
make sure your child has a PE kit in school.  
 
Mrs Plant will continue to take our Forest School sessions in our Forest every Wednesday afternoon. Please 
make sure your child has a warm coat, hat and gloves in school for this. School will provide wet suits and 
wellies. 
 
Homework will be collected in on a Monday and given out on a Wednesday. Please make sure your child 
comes to school with their book bag and reading record signed. If the reading record is not signed, the reading 
book will not be changed.  

This term we are learning about Transport and Travel. We will be talking about road safety as part of our topic 
and will be taking the children out for a walk to look at the different types of transport around school and 
Pennine Road. If you have not yet signed a permission slip for this, please return to school as soon as possible 
to ensure your child does not miss out. In RE we will be learning all about Celebrations. 

We will also be sending home WOW Moment slips which allows you to let us know about anything your child 
does at home which impresses or surprises you! We really do enjoy reading about what your children have 
been getting up to so please send them in to us.  

If you are unsure of anything at any time or wish to see us about anything concerning your child please do not 
hesitate to come and speak to us. Thank you for your continued support. 
If you have any questions or would like to arrange an appointment to see me please contact me via email at 
eduffy@stmarys.romerocat.com or the school office on sbm@stmarys.romerocat.com. 
 

Many Thanks, 

Miss Duffy, Ms Rowley and Mrs Renzulli 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


